



MEMBER'S LOCKER AUDIT & INSPECTION

Dear Members,

We will be conducting our scheduled audit of all lockers of GDR & LDR on 01st February, 2025.

All vacant lockers as per our records will be (if found to be locked) opened and inspected. If any members have inadvertently stored any item in these lockers – they are requested to empty them & / or have the locker issued to them by the custodians following the process laid down.

You may contact them on Custodian Duty Mobile - +91 8655694080 for any clarifications & assistance.

Saurabh Ratan Chief Executive Officer

21 January 2025